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Ms. Ruth Treacy 

On behalf of GCHL LIMITED 
 
 
 

10 October 2019      Reg. No.: W0298-01 

 

Reminder in relation to the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, in respect of a 

licence application from GCHL LIMITED for a facility located at GCHL LIMITED, Ballinderry, 

Carbury, Naas, Kildare, A00AA00 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of 9 August 2019 requesting information in respect of your licence 

application. It is noted that you have not responded to the notice issued.  

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is therefore requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


